
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
EMAIL CONVERSATION 

 
The Berwick Planning Board and Community Development Staff will be engaged in an email discussion 
which qualifies as a convened public meeting from January 25, 2017 until a posted public hearing 
regarding proposed land use ordinance amendments on February 2, 2017.  The purpose of this 
discussion is to discuss the content of drafts to be proposed at the next Planning Board meeting 
(2/2/17).  If you would like to be included in this email conversation please contact Community 
Development Staff at planning@berwickmaine.org or ext. 115.  A complete transcript of this 
conversation will be printed and kept with Planning Board public record documents available to the 
public at any time upon request. 
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